
 

 

Are You Outliving Your Money? 
 
 
If you find that your 
savings account is 
decreasing faster than 
you expected creating 
the worry that you’ll 
have to move out of 
your home at your 
Assisted Living.  
 
There is a solution. 
 
For residents who have lived in Assisted Living at least one 
year, the New Choices Waiver might be the perfect option. 
The New Choices Waiver is a Medicaid program designed to 
keep people living in the comfort of their existing homes. 
 
Enrollment for Assisted Living applicants occurs in March, 
July and November. A limited number of openings are 
available. 
 
For more information talk with a member of your Assisted 
Living staff or call the New Choices Waiver office at 1-800-
662-9651 


